PUBLIC NOTICE

The Florence Planning and Zoning Committee will hold a Public
Hearing at the Florence City Hall- 106 S Patterson, Florence, Texas on
Tuesday, March 10, 2020, at 6:00 pm. The meeting will hear public
comments and concerns on the proposed rezoning request from Aaron
Altom to rezone from Single-Family Residential to Multi-Family on the
vacant lots on Preslar.

I certify that the above notice of the Planning and Zoning Committee Meeting was posted at
City Hall of the City of Florence, Texas at J2: 02 pm on the 27" day of February, 2020.

@ahe, City Secretary




